
 
  
 

SUMMARY FOR WEB POSTING 
 
The Board meeting was held November 20

th
 at 5PM.  Highlights follow: 

 
. 
 
The annual meeting is now scheduled for Thursday 1/28/2010 at 7Pm at Camp Walter Johnson in 
Denton.  More information will be sent out early in December about the meeting. 
  
Two current board members, Walt Kruger and Ed Terry are not running for re-election.  The other 
three board members, Tim Curtis, Ed Carlson and Alan Hoppensteadt are willing to serve again if 
re-elected.  The nominating committee will be chaired by Alan Hoppensteadt, Ed Carlson and one 
other property owner will serve on the committee. 
 
Firewise:  Chipper day will be 11/21, there are about 20 residents participating in this project.  
Problems have developed with the fire access road.  Easements for the road are not where they 
should be and electric utility lines also are involved.  The Firewise committee is working on 
resolution and will report at the next board meeting. 
 
As requested by The National Firewise Organization, the board unanimously approved a Drug 
Free Work Place policy and a Conflict of Interest Policy for Non-Profit Organizations.  
 
The tennis court cracks are being repaired and in December we will install propane logs in the 
clubhouse fireplace. 
 
The new web site is now active and is being improved daily as more information is added. 
  
The State, regional biologist met at the Springs on 11/19 to discuss the deer population in the 
Springs.  According to the biologist the deer in our community are overpopulated and have eaten 
all their natural food in our woods.  The only solution offered is the thin the deer population by 
hunting.  They will complete their evaluation of the Springs and give us their estimate of how 
many deer need to be removed.  What action to take will have to be evaluated by the board 
before the 2010 hunting season. 
 
The next board meeting will be 12/18 at 5:30 PM. 


